CMP Escalation # PC061103-1-E19

October 28, 2003

Carla Pardee

AT&T

Dear Ms. Pardee:

This letter is in response to your October 20, 2003 escalation request regarding the AT&T position on Product/Process Change Request PC061103-1:  “Intercept CLEC calls into the Qwest Repair Center” that it be implemented in the December 2003 – February 2004 timeframe.  

As discussed in the Monthly Product/Process CMP Meeting on October 15, 2003, Qwest is currently determining the requirements for re-designing the maintenance and repair VRU for calls into the Qwest repair center.  Your change request is part of this re-design effort. Furthermore, this re-design work requires that this project be managed in conjunction with other activities impacting the maintenance and repair VRU to ensure minimal disruption, no duplication of effort and cost efficient implementation. 

Considering the above, Qwest cannot commit to your escalation request of a December 2003-February 2004 implementation date. Qwest will provide ATT an implementation date as soon as it is determined.  

Please contact me by telephone at (303) 707-7000, or by e-mail at mary.retka@qwest.com if you have any additional questions.

Sincerely,

Mary Retka

Director-Network

Qwest

